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Here’s an update on what I have been doing.  

 Involved with the finance committee.   

 Gathered information for the tasks force/committee that was formed to 

put a policy into place related to Members involved in Service Work Who 

Are Unable to Effectively Fulfill the Responsibility of the Position.  

 Wrote my newsletter articles 

 Sent out communication for AWSC meeting  

 Created the agenda for this meeting.   

 Kept in contact with the Fall Assembly committee  

 In the process of compiling the results of the Assembly Inventory taken at 

the Spring Assembly.   Hope to have that completed by the Fall Assembly.  .        

Some of you may have gotten an email from me as well as a hard copy of the AWSC 

meeting announcement.  If you got both that’s because I didn’t hear back from you 

when I sent the email out.   If you could all respond to the NYN AFG 

communication emails I would really appreciate.  Your response can be as simple as 

I got your email or I’ll be there or I can’t make the meeting.   If you didn’t receive 

an email from me please let me know.  I received a few emails back as undeliverable 

and a one from the Post Office.  DR’s, I’ going to circulate a sheet for you to give 

me your contact info again so I know it’s up to date.  Officers & coordinators if you 

didn’t get the email please let me know as well.     


